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  The National Maximum Speed Limit Traffic Safety
Programs (U.S.),Norman Darwick,1977
  The 55-MPH Speed Limit United States. Congress.
House. Committee on Science and Technology.
Subcommittee on Transportation, Aviation, and
Materials,1985
  Speed Limits Mark C. Taylor,2014-10-28 A
contemplation on “the durability of our fast-
tracked, multitasked modern world . . . a
stimulating cautionary report for the digital
age.”—Kirkus Reviews We live in an ever-
accelerating world: faster computers, markets,
food, fashion, product cycles, minds, bodies,
kids, lives. When did everything start moving so
fast? Why does speed seem so inevitable? Is faster
always better? Drawing together developments in
religion, philosophy, art, technology, fashion,
and finance, Mark C. Taylor presents an original
and rich account of a great paradox of our times:
how the very forces and technologies that were
supposed to free us by saving time and labor now
trap us in a race we can never win. The faster we
go, the less time we have, and the more we try to
catch up, the farther behind we fall. Connecting
our speed-obsession with today’s global
capitalism, he composes a grand narrative showing
how commitments to economic growth and extreme
competition, combined with accelerating
technological innovation, have brought us close to
disaster. Psychologically, environmentally,
economically, and culturally, speed is taking a
profound toll on our lives. By showing how the
phenomenon of speed has emerged, Taylor offers us
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a chance to see our pace of life as the product of
specific ideas, practices, and policies. It’s not
inevitable or irreversible. He courageously and
movingly invites us to imagine how we might
patiently work towards a more deliberative life
and sustainable world. “With panache and flashes
of brilliance, Taylor, a Columbia University
religion professor and cultural critic, offers a
philosophically astute analysis of how time works
in our era.” —Publishers Weekly
  Review of Information on the Safety Effects of
the 55 Mph Speed Limit in the U.S. D. F. Mela,1977
  To Provide Compliance with the National Maximum
Speed Limit United States. Congress. Senate.
Committee on Environment and Public Works.
Subcommittee on Transportation,1980
  Background on 65 Speed Limit ,1987
  Speed Limits in Wisconsin After Repeal of the
National Maximum Speed Limit ,1996
  Speed Limit 55, is it Achievable? Depa[r]tment
of Transportation United States. General
Accounting Office,1977
  National Maximum Speed Limit and Highway Safety
Program Regional Workshops R. H. Sostkowski,1979
  Voluntary Compliance with the 55 MPH National
Speed Limit - a Report to the Secretary of
Transportation by the National Highway Safety
Advisory Committee ,1980
  Speed Limit Issues United States. Congress.
Senate. Committee on Environment and Public Works.
Subcommittee on Water Resources, Transportation,
and Infrastructure,1988
  The Effects of the Lowered Maximum Speed Limit
and Fuel Shortage on Highway Safety in North
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Carolina Andrew F. Seila,Donald W. Reinfurt,1975
... accidents decreased 9.5 percent, fatal
accidents decreased 21.0 percent, and injury
accidents decreased 12.0 percent in North
Carolina.--Abstract
  Effects of the 55 Mph Speed Limit American
Association of State Highway and Transportation
Officials. Operating Subcommittee on Traffic
Engineering,1974
  Research Results of the Speed Limit Increase
United States. Congress. House. Committee on
Science, Space, and Technology. Subcommittee on
Transportation, Aviation, and Materials,1989
  The Effect of Increased Speed Limits in the
Post-NMSL Era United States. National Highway
Traffic Safety Administration,1998
  The Life-saving Benefits of the 55 Mph National
Speed Limit ,1980 An update is provided of key
legislative changes that have taken place
concerning the fifty-five miles-per-hour National
Maximum Speed Limit (NMSL). Summary statistics
through the 1978 time period are followed by
summaries of the literature reviewed on the
benefits of the NMSL. An annotated bibliography of
16 studies represents various points of view and
interests of the traffic safety community, and a
supplementary list of references is provided.
Findings of the Task Force are presented with the
range of estimates for conclusions drawn. Since
the 1973-4 decreases in fatalities, travel, and
speed, there have been small increases for 1976-8,
but the level of fatalities has not returned to
pre-55 mph NMSL levels. In spite of a shortage of
reliable data, it was concluded that 20,000 to
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30,000 lives were saved in the 1974-1978 period.
  No Speed Limit Frank Owen,2013-09-24 Hells
Angels and fallen televangelist Ted Haggard.
Cross-country truckers and suburban mothers.
Trailer parks, gay sex clubs, college campuses,
and military battlefields. In this fascinating
book, Frank Owen traces the spread of
methamphetamine—meth—from its origins as a cold
and asthma remedy to the stimulant wiring every
corner of American culture. Meth is the latest
epidemic to attract the attention of law
enforcement and the media, but like cocaine and
heroin its roots are medicinal. It was first
synthesized in the late nineteenth century and
applied in treatment of a wide range of ailments;
by the 1940s meth had become a wonder drug, used
to treat depression, hyperactivity, obesity,
epilepsy, and addictions to other drugs and
alcohol. Allied, Nazi, and Japanese soldiers used
it throughout World War II, and the returning
waves of veterans drove demand for meth into the
burgeoning postwar suburbs, where it became the
mother's helper for a bored and lonely generation.
But meth truly exploded in the 1960s and '70s,
when biker gang cooks using burners, beakers, and
plastic tubes brought their expertise from
California to the Ozarks, the Southwest, and other
remote rural areas where the drug could be
manufactured in kitchen labs. Since then, meth has
been the target of billions of dollars in federal,
state, and local anti-drug wars. Murders, violent
assaults, thefts, fires, premature births, and
AIDS—rises in all of these have been blamed on the
drug that crosses classes and subcultures like no
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other. Acclaimed journalist Frank Owen follows the
users, cooks, dealers, and law enforcers to
uncover a dramatic story being played out in
cities, small towns, and farm communities across
America. No Speed Limit is a panoramic, high-
octane investigation by a journalist who knows
firsthand the powerful highs and frightening lows
of meth.
  Highway Safety United States. General Accounting
Office,1988
  Impact and Implementation of the 55-mile-per-
hour Speed Limit United States. Congress. House.
Committee on Public Works and Transportation.
Subcommittee on Surface Transportation,1987
  55 Mph Maximum Speed Limit United States.
National Highway Traffic Safety
Administration,1980

Whispering the Strategies of Language: An
Emotional Quest through Speed Limit

In a digitally-driven world where displays reign
great and instant transmission drowns out the
subtleties of language, the profound strategies
and psychological subtleties concealed within
phrases frequently get unheard. Yet, located
within the pages of Speed Limit a charming
literary value pulsating with organic emotions,
lies an exceptional quest waiting to be
undertaken. Written by a skilled wordsmith, this
enchanting opus encourages viewers on an
introspective trip, delicately unraveling the
veiled truths and profound affect resonating
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within the very fabric of each word. Within the
mental depths with this touching review, we shall
embark upon a honest exploration of the book is
key themes, dissect its captivating writing type,
and succumb to the strong resonance it evokes
heavy within the recesses of readers hearts.
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one of the best
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so the
resources that
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